
 

 

 

To:  Prospective Family Fest Exhibitors 

From:  Bridge View Center 

Subject: Family Fest 2019 

Date:  February 16, 2019 

Bridge View Center is very pleased and proud to present our third Annual Family Fest on 
Saturday, March 9 from 10:00am-4:00pm.  Family Fest is created with one simple goal in 
mind – it’s all about the kids and families – with lots of hands-on activities, live entertainment, 
Safety City and fun!  Bridge View Center also recognizes we have several core community 
partners who have joined with us to deliver a quality event and assist us in meeting our goals 
and vision, and we could not do this show without our partners support! 
 
Last year, we had over 1,900 attendees at Family Fest, and our goal for this year is to reach 
2,250 grandparents, aunts, uncles, moms, dads, and children!  This event is a wonderful 
opportunity for you to make thousands of impressions and get face-to-face contact time with 
thousands of potential customers! 
 
We are looking for a wide variety of kid-friendly and family-friendly exhibitors, and we would 
love to have you be a part of this successful event.  So that proper advertising can be done 
for this event, we respectfully request you give us a prompt response.  The enclosed 
Exhibitor Agreement must be completed and returned to Bridge View Center, with full 
payment, to reserve your space at Family Fest 2019.  The Exhibitor Agreement also includes 
other key dates and information. 
 
If you are doing a kids’ activity and would like a kid height table, please let us know ASAP as 
we have these available on a limited basis.  Please see the Exhibitor Agreement for more 
information.  If you have any questions, please contact our office at 641-684-7000. 
 
We look forward to seeing you at Family Fest 2019! 
 
Positively! Ottumwa 
 
 
 
Scott Hallgren, Executive Director   Mary Simmons, Administrative Assistant 
Bridge View Center     Bridge View Center 
 

 


